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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Bethel Park Recreation announces temporary changes due to Governor’s new COVID-19 restrictions 

 

Bethel Park, PA – With the announcement of Governor Wolf’s new COVID-19 restrictions yesterday, 

Bethel Park Recreation is making the following temporary changes through Monday, Jan. 4, 2021. 

From Monday, Dec. 14 – Monday, Jan. 4, the Bethel Park Community Center will be open from 9 a.m. 

– 6 p.m. Monday – Friday and will be closed on weekends beginning tomorrow (Saturday, Dec. 12) – Sunday, 

Jan. 3. 

All Community Center walking appointments have been suspended/cancelled through Jan. 4 as well.  

And, winter program registrations are not being accepted until Tuesday, Jan. 5. 

 “We’re hoping that by waiting until Jan. 5 to take registrations, we’ll have a better gauge on what 

programs/activities we’ll be able to offer the community,” said Charles Stover, Bethel Park Recreation Director.  

“We appreciate the support we’ve received form the community throughout the COVID situation.” 

 For more information on Bethel Park Recreation, please visit www.bethelpark.net.  Or, for questions, 

call Recreation at 412-831-1328 or the Community Center at 412-851-2910. 
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